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AUTUMN TERM CLUBS 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

We are delighted to be offering you a grand total of forty extra-curricular clubs in the Autumn 
term for children in Years 1 to 6! Please see below for the full list.  
 

The clubs in pink are the paid for clubs which you need to book directly with the providers (details 
of these and how to make your enquiries/bookings are listed at the end of this newsletter). The 
blue clubs are the free, school-run clubs.  
 

BOOKINGS PROCESS 
 

One school-run club per child will be available to book from 8pm on Tuesday 9th September until 
8am on Friday 12th September.  
 

You must only make one booking at this time 
 

This makes the process fair and gives all the children that wish to, the chance to attend a club. 
Please do not book more than one club as not only does this take a space away from someone 
else, it will also result in you losing all of your bookings and you will not be able to make any 
club bookings until the second booking window opens. There will be no exceptions to this. 
 

The second booking window will open at 8pm on Tuesday 16th September until 8am on Friday 
19th September and you can book any remaining spaces during this window. 
 

• All clubs will start week commencing Monday 15th September with the exception of 
Shizenryu Karate club which starts on Friday 12th September and BU Cheerleading where 
the start date is still to be determined. 

The Winton Warbler

YOU WILL NEED TO USE YOUR ARBOR ACCOUNT TO SIGN-UP FOR SCHOOL 
RUN CLUBS 

 

PLEASE READ THROUGH ALL OF THE INFORMATION BELOW PRIOR TO 
MAKING A BOOKING 

 
 

 

YOU MUST ONLY BOOK ONE CLUB PER CHILD IN THE FIRST BOOKING 
WINDOW. IF YOU BOOK MORE THAN ONE, ALL BOOKINGS WILL BE DELETED 
AND YOU WILL NOT BE ABLE TO MAKE ANY BOOKINGS UNTIL THE SECOND 

ROUND. THERE WILL BE NO EXCEPTIONS TO THIS. 
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• School run clubs will finish the week beginning 1st December. External clubs will finish week 
commencing 8th December. 

• School run clubs will not run the week commencing 17th November due to Parent 
Consultations.  

• All clubs run straight after school until 4.20pm unless otherwise stated and all morning 
clubs start at 7.45am. 

 
 

Before you scroll down to the list of available clubs and instructions on how to book, 
please read the notes below. 

We know there is a lot to read, but it is really important that you do so! 
 

To make a booking, login to your Arbor account and go to Activities and Clubs. TOP TIP – If you 

are booking for more than one child, it is preferable to log on to the Parent Portal (via a website 

browser, on any device) rather than using the App at https://winton-primary-school.uk.arbor.sc/ 

Please follow the guide on our website for support: https://wintonprimary.uk/wp-

content/uploads/2024/03/Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Club-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App.pdf 

If a club is full, you will not receive a message telling you that it is full, it will simply not 

allow you to select the membership period. You will know that you have successfully 

booked the place when you get to the Consent screen and provide consent. 

The booking system opens at 8pm on Tuesday 9th September and will remain open until 8am on 

Friday 19th September. During this first booking window, you must only book one club per child. If 

more than one booking is made, all bookings will be deleted, and you will not be able to make any 

bookings until the second booking window opens.  

The booking window will re-open at 8pm on Tuesday 16th September to allow any remaining 

places to be booked and will remain open until 8am on Friday 19th September. 

After both booking windows have closed, all school run clubs enquiries should be made via the 

office.  

If your child missed out on a place in a club and you wish to add them to a waiting list, please 

email office@wintonprimary.uk but only after bookings have closed on 19th September. All 

waiting list enquiries made before this date will not be counted.  

Children will be released to known adults at the end of their club or they will be collected by St 

Claire’s if you have booked them a childcare space. If you have any concerns or specific 

instructions around this, please email office@wintonprimary.uk 

Only children in Year 5 and 6 can leave their club without an adult collecting. If you wish for your 

child to walk home from their club, please go to the Consents section of your Arbor account 

(accessed via the View Student Profile section) and select ‘After School Club Walk Home 

Consent’ and grant consent. If a child in Year 5 or 6 has After School Club Walk Home Consent 

and tells the club leader they are walking home, they will be allowed to do so. 

The Arbor system contains information about your child’s medical conditions, so you no longer 

need to provide this to us when booking. 

https://winton-primary-school.uk.arbor.sc/
https://wintonprimary.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Club-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App.pdf
https://wintonprimary.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Club-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App.pdf
mailto:office@wintonprimary.uk
mailto:office@wintonprimary.uk
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If you book your child onto a club, it is expected that they will attend regularly. Staff give up 

their free time to run these clubs for the benefit of the children and hope to see commitment 

and enthusiasm for the activity they’re enrolled in. If your child misses three sessions without 

notifying the school office, they may be removed from the club. 

Please be advised that after school clubs are not intended to be used as childcare. We cannot 

guarantee that clubs will run every week, and they may be cancelled at short notice for staff 

absence or for other events such as Parent Consultations. 

If your child is not attending a club for any reason, you must notify the school office in the 

morning, please don’t tell the teachers! You can call 01202 513988 or email 

office@wintonprimary.uk). We have up to 300 children attending clubs on some afternoons and 

looking for ‘missing’ children takes up a lot of time and our concern is that should there be a 

genuinely missing child, we may not be able to raise the alarm immediately as we are busy 

looking for children who have been collected at the end of the school day.  

 
FULL LIST OF BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS – AUTUMN TERM 2025 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Monday Who Collect PE kit

Story Telling Year 1 & 2
Top Year 3 Cloakroom 

Door
No

TT Rockstars Year 5 & 6 5HP Classroom Door No

Football Year 3 & 4

Field (Bottom Year 3 

Cloakroom Door if 

raining)

Yes

Badminton / Table Tennis Year 4, 5 & 6 Front Door Yes

Just Dance Year 1 & 2 Year 4 No

Netball Year 5 & 6
Playground (Year 6 if 

raining)
Yes

Choir Year 1, 2 & 3
Cherry Classroom 

Door
No

BU Basketball (Paid)
Year 2, 3, 4, 5 

& 6
Playground Yes

DH Dance (Paid)                      

(4.30 - 5.30pm)
Age 4 - 11 Front Door

Tuesday Who Collect PE kit

MORNING Production Club 

(thru until end of Spring )
Year 3, 4 & 5

N/A - 7.45am start 

through Front Door
No

Build It Year 1 & 2
Year 1 Cloakroom 

Door by Shed
No

Times Tables Year 3 & 4 3KB Classroom Door No

Languages Year 4, 5 & 6 Year 4 No

mailto:office@wintonprimary.uk
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Tuesday continued Who Collect PE kit

Nature Arts & Crafts Year 1 & 2 Pear Classroom Door No

Beginners Recorders Year 4 Music Room No

Advanced Recorders Year 5 & 6 Music Room No

Art Year 3 & 4 2ST Classroom Door No

Football Year 5 & 6
Field (Year 5 if 

raining)
Yes

Computing Year 5 & 6
Top Year 3 Cloakroom 

Door
No

BU Cheerleading (Paid) Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Front Door Yes

Tennis (Paid) Year 5 & 6 Playground Yes

Wednesday Who Collect PE kit

MORNING Gymnastics (Paid) 

(email office to go on waiting 

list)  

Year 1, 2 & 3
N/A - 7.45am start 

through Front Door

Yes (bring uniform in 

bag)

Completely Potty Pottery 

Class (Paid)
Year 4, 5 & 6

Bottom Year 3 

Cloakroom Door
No

CASA Football (Paid) Year 1 & 2 Field
Yes (shinpads, socks & 

boots)

Thursday Who Collect PE kit

MORNING Gymnastics (Paid) 

(spaces available - email 

office to enquire)  

Year 4, 5 & 6
N/A - 7.45am start 

through Front Door

Yes (bring uniform in 

bag)

MORNING Spelling Shed / 

Reading
Year 3, 4, 5 & 6

N/A - 7.45am start 

through 6EG 

Classroom Door

No

MORNING Board Games Year 3, 4 & 5
N/A - 7.45am start 

through Front Door
No

Art Year 5 & 6 6EG Classroom Door No

Choir Year 4, 5 & 6 Music Room No

Art Year 1 & 2
Year 1 Cloakroom 

Door by Fence
No

Gymnastics Year 1 & 2 Front Door Yes

Computing Club Year 3 & 4
Top Year 3 Cloakroom 

Door
No

Tennis (Paid) Year 3 & 4 Playground Yes
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DETAILS OF PAID-FOR EXTERNALLY RUN AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS AND HOW TO BOOK 
Activities run by external providers are listed below, please follow the instructions to book 

on to these clubs. Please note bookings and payments are arranged directly with the 
provider and not through the school, with the exception of morning gymnastics.  

Prices listed are subject to confirmation with the providers. 
 

DH DANCE SCHOOL  
Mondays – 4.30 – 5.30pm via main entrance 
CLUB BEGINS MONDAY 15TH SEPTEMBER - £6.50 per session – payment for a term upfront  
  

To enquire about spaces please contact Danni from dh Dance School email: dhDanceschool@gmail.com or 
text/phone: 07769 316780.  
 

  

TENNIS AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS   
Years 5 & 6 – Tuesdays – 3.20 – 4.20pm  
Years 3 & 4 - Thursdays – 3.20 – 4.20pm   
Years 1 & 2 - Fridays - 3.20 – 4.20pm  
CLUBS BEGIN WEEK COMMENCING 15TH SEPTEMBER - £4 per session 
  

Coaching led by Gary Toop, coach at Victoria Avenue Lawn Tennis Club. For further details, please 
email garytoop@live.co.uk . Children to bring PE kit to school. 
 

COMPLETELY POTTY  
Years 4, 5 & 6 – Wednesdays – 3.20 – 4.20pm 
CLUB BEGINS WEDNESDAY 17TH SEPTEMBER - £5 per session – 10 weeks – payment 
for a term upfront 
 

Would your child like to learn how to create their very own clay crafts? At Completely 
Potty we teach children how to design, make and decorate their own clay creations.  
Over the term they will learn a range of different techniques, both in clay and pottery 
painting. The children will have the opportunity to create seasonal pieces as well as freestyle items. They 
will be guided throughout by our ceramic specialist Charlie, so they learn new skills and enjoy the fun of 
creative pottery. 
 

For more information/to book a place, please email Charlie at info@completelypotty.org.uk 
 

Friday Who Collect PE kit

MORNING Table Tennis / 

Multiskills
Year 3 & 4

N/A - 7.45am start 

through Front Door

Yes (bring uniform in 

bag)

Ukulele Year 4, 5 & 6 Music Room No

CASA Football (Paid) Year 3 & 4 Field
Yes (shinpads, socks & 

boots)

CASA Football (Paid) Year 5 & 6 Field
Yes (shinpads, socks & 

boots)

Tennis (Paid) Year 1 & 2 Playground Yes

Karate (Paid) 3.20 - 4.30pm Year 1 & 2 Front Door Karate kit

Karate (Paid) 4.30 – 5.30pm Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Front Door Karate kit

mailto:dhDanceschool@gmail.com
mailto:garytoop@live.co.uk
mailto:info@completelypotty.org.uk
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CASA FOOTBALL AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS  
Years 1 & 2 - Wednesdays – 3.20 – 4.20pm  
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Fridays – 3.20 – 4.20pm  
CLUBS BEGIN WEEK COMMENCING 15TH SEPTEMBER - £5 per session   
  

Visit https://www.casaltd.net/wpafterschoolbookings for further details and to book places/make 
payment. Children to bring PE kit and football boots, socks and shin pads to school. 
 

  

KARATE AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS   
Years 1 and 2 – Fridays – 3.20 – 4.30pm and Years 3 to 6 – Fridays - 4.30 – 5.30pm  
CLUBS BEGIN FRIDAY 12TH SEPTEMBER - £84 for 12 weeks 
  

To enquire about taster sessions or club availability, please contact Stephen Edwards 
at shizenryu@sledwards.com for availability and details or visit www.shizenryukarate.com. Children to 
bring karate kit to school. 
 

MORNING GYMNASTICS CLUBS 
Years 1 & 2 – Wednesdays – 7.45 – 8.40am via main entrance (waiting list only) 
Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 – Thursdays – 7.45 – 8.40am via main entrance (spaces available, please email) 
CLUBS BEGIN WEEK COMMENCING 15TH SEPTEMBER- £3.50 per session – payment for a term upfront 
 

Run by Leanne Mathie from Avonbourne Gym Club. Please contact school office via email: 
office@wintonprimary.uk to enquire about spaces or to be placed on the waiting list. Children to wear 
clothes suitable for gymnastics and bring uniform to change into afterwards. 
 

 
Who are we? 

CoachBU delivers a comprehensive range of activities and services to students and to our local community. 

We work with a wide range of partners to provide community sports coaching and comprehensive events 

packages. We want to inspire and broaden the aspirations of young people, enhancing lifelong skills and 

confidence supporting them to achieve their potential.  

Who are our coaches? 

Our student coaches are all qualified (or working towards) an N.G.B level 1 or 2 coaching qualification and 

are currently studying a BSc Honours degree in Sports Coaching, Sports Management or Sports & Exercise 

Sciences. Our coaches are mentored by an academic tutor and member of SportBU staff.  

What clubs do we offer? 

Day Sport Year 
Groups 

Coach Times Cost per 
child (term) 

10 weeks 

Min / Max 
numbers 

Monday Basketball Years 2 to 
6 

Andy & 
Tabby 

1520-
1620 

£40 12 / 20 

Tuesday – 
starting date 

TBC 

Cheerleading  Years 4, 5 
& 6 

Becky and 
Isla 

1520-
1620 

£4 per 
week 

12 / 24 

 

https://www.casaltd.net/wpafterschoolbookings
mailto:shizenryu@sledwards.com
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How do I book my child? 

SportBU will manage payment and bookings via our booking systems, please click on the link below 

https://sportbukids.bournemouth.ac.uk/outreach  

What does my child need when they attend? 

Please ensure your child has suitable clothing attire for the weather on the day, suitable footwear to take 

part in sports, a water bottle to stay hydrated and any medication they may require such as inhalers or epi-

pens.  

Minimum and Maximum numbers 

The club requires a minimum of 12 children to operate, with a maximum capacity of 20. If we are unable to 

meet the minimum number of 12, CoachBU reserves the right to cancel, and full refunds will be issued.  

Primary Contact: Andy Boland – aboland@bournemouth.ac.uk 

 

https://sportbukids.bournemouth.ac.uk/outreach
mailto:aboland@bournemouth.ac.uk

